


Record of Serious Punishment

A record of serious punishments is made only for those punishments used by St John’s for particularly serious
offences - i.e., punishments for offences likely to be sufficiently serious to be quoted in future reports or
references, and punishments for offences which would constitute criminal behaviour in the case of an adult. You
will be informed by the Deputy Head, Assistant Head Pastoral or Headmaster when such a record is required.

When complete, the record should be passed to the Headmaster for storage and a copy should be added to the
child’s ‘current and crucial’ file.

The Designated Safeguarding Lead, Prevent Strategy Lead and Online Safety Lead is:
Lisa Bedford, Assistant Head (Pastoral), (01223 272718)

The EYFS Designated Safeguarding Lead and Domestic Abuse Lead is:
Althea Pipe, Senior Deputy Head and Head of the Junior Department (01223, 272729)

The Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads are:
Tristan lgglesden, Director of Studies (01223 272705); Althea Pipe, Senior Deputy Head and Head of the Junior
Department (01223 272729); and Rosie McManus, Head of Boarding (01223 372007).
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